
PRESIDENTS REPORT 

FOR ELW CLUSTER IV HOA BOARD MEETING

9/14/2020

I have not yet published the September newsletter but will have it prepared 
within the next couple of days for distribution.

Rain has interfered with the normal lawn cutting schedule and RedTree will be 
working their crews around this as best as they can.  This will also affect when 
the landscaping proposal we have approved will begin.

A reminder to our residents:  It is not legal to park on S. Woodlands Dr.  We 
have seen instances recently of at least one resident parking in front of their 
unit instead of in their assigned parking space.  This is destroying the grass in 
that area and if needed, we will bill the unit owner for the repair of this sod.  If 
we continue to see this individual parked on the grass there, we will call 
security and have them deal with this.

Cathy McCarthy

ELW Cluster IV Board President


